
HUNTINGDONSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 
 MINUTES of a SPECIAL meeting of the COUNCIL held in the Civic 

Suite, Pathfinder House, St Mary's Street, Huntingdon PE29 3TN on 
Wednesday, 3 November 2010. 

   
 PRESENT: Councillor J J Dutton – Chairman. 
   
  Councillors J D Ablewhite, M G Baker, 

K M Baker, Mrs M Banerjee, I C Bates, 
J T Bell, Mrs B E Boddington, P L E Bucknell, 
E R Butler, S Cawley, B S Chapman, 
K J Churchill, Mrs K E Cooper, S J Criswell, 
J W Davies, Mrs J A Dew, D B Dew, 
R S Farrer, P Godley, J A Gray, S Greenall, 
N J Guyatt, A Hansard, D Harty, C R Hyams, 
Mrs P A Jordan, S M Van De Kerkhove, 
P G Mitchell, A Monk, M F Newman, 
P D Reeve, Mrs D C Reynolds, T V Rogers, 
T D Sanderson, C M Saunderson, 
M F Shellens, Mrs P E Shrapnel, 
L M Simpson, C J Stephens, P A Swales, 
G S E Thorpe, R G Tuplin, D M Tysoe, 
P R Ward, J S Watt and R J West. 

   
 APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence from the meeting were 

submitted on behalf of Councillors I C Bates, 
P J Downes and P M D Godfrey. 

 
42. MEMBERS' INTERESTS   
 
 No declarations of interest were received from Members. 

 
43. EXECUTIVE LEADER AND CABINET FORM OF EXECUTIVE   
 
 Further to Minute No. 38 of the meeting held on 29th September 

2010, the Executive Councillor for Resources and Policy, Councillor K 
J Churchill presented a report by the Head of Democratic and Central 
Services (a copy of which is appended in the Minute Book) regarding 
proposals for a change of executive to an Executive Leader and 
Cabinet in accordance with the Local Government and Public 
Involvement in Health Act 2007. 
 
Members were reminded that they had previously approved the 
proposals and that these had subsequently been advertised and 
placed on deposit as required under the Act.  Councillor Churchill 
further explained that the change would come into effect three days 
after the elections in May 2011 and that amendments to the Council 
Procedure Rules would be required which would stand adjourned 
without discussion under the Rules until the next ordinary meeting of 
the Council. 
 
Having been assured that the necessary consultation and formulation 
of proposals had been undertaken in accordance with the Act, the 
Council  



 
RESOLVED 
 
 (a) that the form of the Council's Executive be changed 

with effect from 8th May 2011 to an Executive Leader 
and Cabinet in accordance with Section 11 (2A) of the 
Local Government Act 2000; and 

 
 (b) that the changes to the Constitution listed in the 

Appendix to the report now submitted be approved 
with the exception of those changes to the Council 
Procedure Rules which stand adjourned without 
discussion to the next meeting of the Council on 15th 
December 2010.   

 
 The meeting concluded at 7.06pm. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
 


